War Needlework

To the Editor of the Wiltshire Gazette
Dear Sir,

On the 8th February the following articles were sent to the Island of Corfu under the auspices of the
Serbian Relief Fund from the Calne War Depot, and we received a letter of grateful thanks from Mrs.
Carrington Wilde:- 12 sleeping suits, 12 bed jackets, 12 helpless case shirts, 8 pairs of hospital
slippers, 5 dozen roller bandages, 24 many-tailed bandages, 42 knee bandages, 6 bags (each
containing 25 mop swabs), 36 dozen square swabs.

Also 9 sleeping suits have been sent to the Calne Red Cross Hospital and gratefully acknowledged by
the Commandant and Matron.

We wish to state that our Calne depot has been affiliated to the Surgical Branch of Queen Mary’s
Needlework Guild, of which the head office is at 2 Cavendish Square. W.

Yours faithfully. Katharine €. Bodingtow. Alice'S. Duwwne
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